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This week we have been learning 
about STEM. All ages in school have 
been challenged to think hard about 
creating, designing, working                         

together, thinking outside the box, using previous knowledge 
and using many skills to build Towers: tallest, strongest, most 
pleasing to look at, calculating, testing, learning from mistakes, 
evaulation, being engineers, teamwork.  
In the afternoon, zoom calls were arranged for Aspire schools 
to share their findings. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
When it comes to inclusion, neurodiversity refers to a world 
where neurological differences are recognised and respected as 
all other human variations. Depending on how our brains are 
wired, we think, move, process information and communicate 
in different ways. Many people in our community use                                    
neurodiversity as an umbrella term used to describe alternative 
thinking styles such as Dyslexia, DCD (Dyspraxia), Dyscalculia, 
Autism and ADHD. But regardless of labels, neurodiversity is 
about recognising those who think differently.  

 
On the ‘Neurodiversity’ 
website there are a                  
multitude of parent                    
resources, including              
information about types 
of neurodiversity and free 
online webinars.  
We cannot endorse                               
specific content but hope 
that these resources are 

helpful to you. https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/parent-
resources Why don’t you create a Neurodiversity poster (a 
selection can be presented around school, A4 size please), after 
looking through the website and/or watching the video clips 
on the link together, to raise awareness and celebrate                   
thinking differently.  
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Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

 
 
This week our team                   
travelled to Willow Farm                          
Primary school to play their 
first match of the season. St 
Peter’s ran out winners with 
a 4-0 performance. Thomas 
Pullen scored all 4 goals.                 
Mr Maynard (Head coach) 
commented the game was 
played with tremendous                    
spirit and real teamwork. 
Thank you to Mr Maynard for 
volunteering your time to run 
the school football team. Thank you also to the parents for 
your support. As a school, we strive for a balance between 
healthy competitive sport, taking part, representing the 
school and all-inclusive participation in and outside of school.  
  
Parents Evening 
We look forward to seeing you in school on these dates: 
Tuesday 21st March and Wednesday 22nd March 3.45pm-
6.45pm, both nights.  
If you do not have an appointment time slot, please contact 
school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher   

 
 
 
 

Message from            

Mr Tomlinson. 

Pre 
School 

children 
had fun 
in the 

snow last 
week! 
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 Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Jack (Mrs Gilbey’s 
class) achieved his 

orange belt in 
Karate last week! 

Oscar and his team mates 
(Lowdham Colts) were                    

honoured to be mascots for 
Notts County this Saturday. 
We are all so proud of Oscar. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 31st March. - EGGstravaganza                             
competition. Opportunity to be creative, by 
yourself, with other family members. Taking 

part is optional, however, we would like to encourage as many children to 
take part and think outside of the (egg)

box! 

Last week Oliver received player 
of the week for football. We are 

very proud of him !  newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

Click here to see more from this year! 

Click here to see more from this year! 

Click here for lots more photos from                   
Science Week! 

Here are a few photos of finished London Taxi’s from KS1. 
Click here to view more and also how they were made! 
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